
Dear Kindergarten Families:                           September 2021		

We hope everyone had a happy, healthy and restful summer. We are 
looking forward to working with you and your children this year.

In addition to the list of supplies sent this summer your child will also 
need:  

1 change of clothes in a labeled large ziplock bag (top, pants or skirt, 
undergarments and socks). Please label all items of clothing. 

Each child needs 2 folders. (1 plastic )

*Gym is on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please have children wear 
sneakers on those days.
*Please send your child in with (1) individual healthy afternoon snack 
every day.

*Sign out for your child is at 2:50 pm outside the cafeteria.

*Sign and/or fill out all papers and all (3) emergency cards in the 
manilla envelopes sent home.

*Please keep all toys at home* :)

*Our primary source of communication will be Class Dojo. Once we 
have everyone’s email, you will receive an invite from us. Please 
download the app on your phone and provide an email address that 
you check daily. This will be the best way to communicate with all 3 
teachers. 

Extended Practice will begin in October, details to follow.
Each child has a folder labeled with their name, please use this folder 
for extended practice, important notices or any correspondence with 
us or the school. Please return this folder to school every day. 
Should any questions or concerns arise, please feel free to contact us. 
We look forward to meeting all of you at Open House on Thursday, 
October 7th.


Welcome to Kindergarten!!!!!! 





